





Senator Debra Price was charged with determining how much it would cost to
replicate the Post Tenure survey.

The Centennial Scholarship Committee will be sending out a campus-wide e-mail
soliciting nominations for scholarship recipients.

A suggestion was made that the Faculty Senate give a yearly award to one
Department Chair and one upper level Administrator in the form of a plaque, gift



faculty. He was encouraged to talk with Dr. Thibodeaux. Chair Tayebi will take
this issue to Dean Thibideaux, Dean Chapman, and Provost Payne if the Mass
Communication faculty drafts a plan that has support from the faculty.
e The Library Survey has been distributed and returned completed surveys are
appreciated.
Respectfully submitted,

Marsha Harman, Chair-Elect*

*Thanks to Senator Debra Price for taking the minutes of the meeting in Senator
Harman’s absence.



